TENNESSZE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

December 18, 1981

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 2 operating license condition 2.C(16).p
requires TVA to submit the analysis for model justification being revised
by the Westinghouse Owners Group (WOG) for calculations for small-break
LOCAs. However, Westinghouse has informed us that additional effort is
required to complete revision of the small-break LOCA analysis model and
that the revised model will not be available to TVA until April 1, 1982.
Therefore, for reasons beyond our control, we will not be able to ccmply
with the January 1, 1982 date for submittal of the model justificat%ion.
Following TVA review of the revised model, we anticipate being able to
submit the model justification on or before June 1, 1982.

Accordingly, we request that you revise the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 2
operating license condition 2.C(16).p to reflect this new date because of
the delay in the Westinghouse Owners Group effort.

Ver'y truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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L. M. ﬁills, ﬁanager

Nuclear Regulation and Safety
d_before me
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